

November 9, 2020

Supervisor Gerald Steen Madison County Board of Supervisors P. O. Box 608 Canton, MS 39046

Dear Supervisor Steen:

The City of Ridgeland is requesting permission to use the County's voting equipment and supplies for the following elections:

Tuesday, April 6, 2021

Primary

Tuesday, April 27, 2021

Run-Off (If Necessary)

Tuesday, June 8, 2021

General Election

If granted permission by the Madison County Board of Supervisors, the City will coordinate delivery/return with the Madison County Circuit Clerk.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me directly.

With best regards.

Paula Tierce

City Clerk/HR Director

/pwt

Enclosures: